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Welcome Back!
Important Dates

Sept. 13      Curriculum Night/ Meet the Teacher
Sept. 22     Terry Fox Walk/Run
Sept. 23     Nova Family PD Day- No School for
                         students
Sept. 26     SAC/ Home & School 6pm (Zoom
                    link will be emailed)
Sept. 29     Orange Shirt Day in recognition of
                    Truth & Reconciliation
                    Monthly hot lunch provided (free)
Sept. 30     Truth & Reconciliation Day- No
                    School

I would like to take this opportunity to
welcome everyone back to the 2022-2023
school year. I hope you each had a restful
and relaxing summer.
My name is Millie Robinson and it is my
pleasure to be joining the staff at Cobequid
District School as Acting Principal. I grew up in
Maitland and currently live in Selma. I have
been a classroom teacher for the past 15
years, with the last 7 years spent at
Kennetcook District School. I am looking
forward to a wonderful year here at CDS.
Please do not hesitate to contact me with
any questions or concerns and I'll be happy
to help.
Let's work together to make your child's
school experience the best one yet!

8993 Highway 354
Noel, N.S.
B0N 2C0

Phone: 902-369-2960

Acting Principal
Millie Robinson

robinsonm@ccrce.ca



Administrative Assistant
Krista Laffin

laffinka@ccrce.ca





September Birthdays

Sept. 3     Alyssa Hill Gr. 4
Sept. 4     Lochlin Lawrence Gr. 5
Sept. 13    Darius Thompson Gr. 4
Sept. 23   Huxley Clark Gr. 1
Sept. 23   Wyatt Ryan-Sutherland Gr. PP

Registration Forms
Thank you to all that have already returned
these forms. We  ask you to make any
changes in your child’s registration form and
send it back to your child’s teacher as soon as
possible. We would ask that you please use a
highlighter or red pen if possible to make the
changes more visible. Using black or blue pen
make the changes hard to pick up on
occasion. 

Picking up Children
If you wish to pick your child up from school,
we are requesting that you come to the office.  
There is a sign-out sheet that you will be
asked to sign. We ask that parents do not go
directly to classrooms as this interrupts
learning.
This is for safety so we know who children are
leaving with. Thank you for your
understanding with this.


